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ANNUAL ASBESTOS MANAGEMENT NOTIFICATION

In 1986, Congress passed the Asbestos Hazard Emergency Response Act (AHERA).  This required schools to be inspected to identify any asbestos containing building materials.  All Omak School District buildings were inspected in 1988 and 2005, and suspected materials were sampled to be tested and rated according to condition and potential hazard.

Every three years, Omak School District is required to be re-inspected by an AHERA accredited Building Inspector to determine if any known or suspected asbestos containing building materials (ACBM) has changed and to make recommendations on managing or removing the ACBM.

Every six months, Omak School District's Designated Asbestos Program Coordinator performs surveillances on managed asbestos to assure the materials remain in good condition.  

In addition, before any building or remodeling takes place, a good faith inspection is completed.  No work is currently anticipated on any asbestos containing materials.

The asbestos management plan is available for anyone to review upon request.  I can be reached at the phone number below.

It is the intention of the Omak School District to comply with all federal and state regulations.  We take whatever steps are necessary to ensure all students, staff, and other's entering our buildings, have a healthy and safe environment in which to learn and work.

Tim Engh
Facilities Director
Designated Asbestos Program Coordinator
509-826-3243
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